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Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 

How can it be July already! The year has flown by! 

Over the past couple of weeks, Teachers have been writing the individual end of term reports. These will be sent 
home with your children next Friday, so please do look out for them., They are a celebration of what your child 
has achieved over the year and some next steps for development. 

End of term Picnic 

At the end of this term we will be saying a sad farewell to Ms Davies and Miss Coyle. We would like to invite you 
to an end of term picnic on the school field straight after school on Tuesday 18th July, 3:15-4:30. Bring a blanket 
and a picnic. Music provided! 

End of term Service 

Our July value of the month is one of our core values: love.  
We will be reflecting on and celebrating memories we have loved over the past 
year. 
 
On the penultimate day of term, Thursday 20th July, we will be holding an end of 
year eucharist service in St. George's Church at 2pm.  
 
We encourage families to attend and join in. You are welcome to collect your 
children from church after the service or from school at the usual time of 3:15pm. 

 

School Uniform / P.E. kit in September 
 
A few weeks ago, we sent out a survey regarding wearing P.E. kit to school on P.E. days. Parents were 
overwhelmingly in support of this. The only reservations were bare legs during cold weather and changing 
tops should children get really sweaty. Children will be allowed to wear black jogging bottoms or shorts as 
part of their P.E. kit. Children are also welcome to bring in a change of T-shirt if required. 

We will inform you in September of the days your child will need to wear their P.E. kit. They will not have 
P.E. on their first day back in September. 

Supermarkets are beginning to bring out their Back to School range. Many of you may be purchasing 
uniform ready for the new academic year. Please make sure this conforms to our uniform list. It is vitally 
important that children wear the correct uniform and school P.E. kit. This encourages a 
sense of belonging to our community, promoting a feeling of pride and equality. Children 
are only permitted to wear school P.E. kit for lessons. The only exception to this 
will be for Forest school activities. 

Before purchasing your child’s uniform and P.E. kit, please do check the attached School Uniform 
information. 
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Summer Holiday Lunch Provision  
 
 
 

Everywhere • Everyone • Everything 
  
Revelation Family Church are running a weekly lunch club every Thursday over the summer holidays, at 104 The 
Hornet. They would like to make this available to whole families with children who would normally benefit from 
free school meals during term time. The club will run from 11am-1pm, starting 27th July and carry on every 
Thursday right through to 31st August. As well as eating a hot and nutritious meal, families will be able to get 
involved in different craft activities and games, have the opportunity to build friendships with people and 
hopefully gain some much needed support. 

Make Lunch Club signup link: 
 
https://revelationfamily.churchsuite.com/events/mlzcwm3n 
 

Web: www.revelation.org.uk  
Contact: 01243 531898 / 104 The Hornet, Chichester, PO19 7JR  

 

 

 

Marwell Zoo 

Yesterday our children in Yellow class went to 
Marwell Zoo.  Everyone had an amazing time.  
The children enjoyed meeting the sloths and the 
snow leopard.  The children represented our 
school beautifully and a great day was had by all. 
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Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Lisa Harris 
 

Diary Dates 

10th July Choir Club Yr 2, 3 & 4 (last session) 

Football Club Yr 3 & 4 

12th July Sports Day  

3:15pm Meeting with Mr. Hindman and Fr. Angus regarding Bishop 
Luffa admissions 

13th July Board Games Club Yr 3 & 4 (last session) 

Football Club Yr 1 & 2 

15th July Mediaeval Fair, Bishop Luffa (11am – 4pm) 

17th July Football Club Yr 3 & 4 

18th July Talent Show 

20th July Football Club Yr 1 & 2 

21st July Last Day of Summer Term 

 

Please add the two confirmed INSET days 
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